
 
 
To:  All Subaru Dealers 
Attn: Service & Parts Managers 
From: Subaru of America, Inc. 
Date: October 10, 2012  
 
Subject: Update - Subaru Recall Campaign WQA-37: Forester Rear Seat Center Seatbelt  
 
Subaru has prepared a new repair kit for the WQA-37 campaign. As a result, there are two 
separate WQA37 Seatbelt Kits available, Kit 1 or Kit 2. Only one kit is needed for each vehicle 
and either one is acceptable for completing this recall. Kit 2 will be introduced when inventory of 
Kit 1 has been depleted.  
 
Please refer to the revised WQA-37 Campaign Bulletin posted on STIS for additional information 
and part numbers. The revised bulletin includes installation instructions for both Kit 1 and Kit 2.  


